
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME BACK TO JUNIOR WAC ARTS 
 

We hope you’ve had an enjoyable 
and relaxing summer break  

 
START OF TERM REMINDERS 

 Always sign in and out (parents: please 

wear a parent/carer sticker) 

 Familiarise yourself with the programme  

- see the welcome pack  

 Where possible, let us know in advance if 

you are unable to attend 

 Registers are closed for the term.  We 

cannot make any more additions/swap to 

your classes until October half term. 

 Have lots of fun! 

 

PARENT/CARER MEETING 
There will be a Parent/Carer Meeting on 

6
th 

October at 1:00pm.  Please speak with 

Leon for further details. 

 

CAFÉ UPDATE 
The Café is continues as per usual. 

 
ABSENCE POLICY 
If you are away for more than two weeks without 

contacting us, your place will be offered to 

someone else on the waiting list. Please contact us 

to discuss any difficulties you may be having. 

REPORTING ABSENCES  

If you are going to be absent, you can contact us in 

several ways: 

 Front desk phone 020 7692 5813 

This number can be used to contact a member 

of staff directly, as we are not always in the 

office on Saturdays. 

 Email us: Jitendra.Kulkarni@WacArts.co.uk 

 Or leave a message on the main Wac Arts 

office phone: 020 7692 5888 

 
EMAIL COMMUNICATIONS 
It appears that some of our important emails are 

going to your junk mail boxes.  We therefore 

recommend adding the @wacarts.co.uk domain to 

your safe senders list.  Communications regarding 

Junior Wac Arts will primarily come from Jitendra so 

please add his email address to your contacts list to 

help ensure our messages come straight to your 

Inbox.  If you are expecting a message from us at key 

points of the year like start of terms, performances, 

but have not received it then check your junk mail 

and contact us if you cannot find them. 

 
We will send important messages about our 

planning, events and news, so do keep check our 

social media pages and emails from the marketing 

team . If you need to speak with a member of the 

staff team please go to Leon directly. 

 
NO PARKING - Please note there is ABSOLUTELY NO 
PARKING on site. 

 

 

Have a great day! 
from the Junior Wac Arts Team 

Junior Wac Arts 
NEWSLETTER: 

21st September 2019 
 

AUTUMN TERM DATES: 
21

st
 September – 30

th
 November 2019 

Half Term 19th & 26th October (no classes) 
 

WEEKEND PHONE: 

Please call on a Saturday morning 

if you are going to be absent! 

020 7692 5813 

mailto:Jitendra.Kulkarni@WacArts.co.uk


 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Rayne David 
Jude El Hassaki 

Sophia Emmanuel 
Oisin Skye Haq-Lauer 

Justin Howell 
Riley Lahrichi 
Marina Qunta 

Christian Uche-Kaine 
Charles Yarwood 

 
 

 


